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Dear Parent Participation Parents: 

 

I am writing this letter to clarify information regarding the future of the Parent Participation 

Program (PPP) at Noble Elementary School. The District has been considering phasing the 

program out over the next four years.  

 

Last week I met with a group of PPP parents and the Executive Director of the program.  We 

discussed alternate ideas of modifying the current program.  After meeting with current PPP 

teachers and the principal, Ms. Ortiz, we have decided to maintain the current PPP Program for 

one more year (2016-2017).  Moving forward we will be working with you, parents of students 

in the program, and Noble staff to broaden the scope of the program to improve the quality of 

educational experiences for all students at Noble Elementary School. 

 

Berryessa Union School District is committed to its mission to provide all students the skills to 

become lifelong learners and successful 21st century global citizens.  We value your perspective 

and your involvement.  As we move forward in reshaping the future of this program over the 

months to come, you will be given an opportunity to provide input and participate. 

 

In summary, the current PPP Program will continue for the 2016-2017 school year. You will be 

invited to attend meetings regarding the future of this program before the end of this school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Will H. Ector, Jr. 

Superintendent 

 

 


